
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
January 23, 2019 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Draft Copy/Not Approved  
 

In attendance:  
Chairman Frost, Committee Members Doyle, Bennett, Keil, Loud, and Adams 
Meeting started 6:30pm  
 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

 
Minutes 
 
 
 
 
Chairman’s 
Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business  

 
Committee Member Keil moved to approve the 
November 28, 2018 minutes.  Seconded by 
Committee Member Doyle. All Committee 
Members present voted aye. Motion carried 
 
 Chairman Frost informed the committee on the 
progress of the old Busch School, and the 
proposal to change the location into apartment 
buildings. Along with this proposal, it will bring 
in new walk paths, gardening, and possible new 
stores. Final approval of project is still under 
review. 
 
 
Chairman Frost and the committee gave some 
feedback on the website and survey. The 
majority like the Village website and stated that 
it is user friendly. Mr. Frost stated that the 
survey could be better if there were more option 
for answers, in addition the committee will look 
into the website to see if they can get the 
statistics of exactly where people are navigating. 
Committee member Bennett says that having 
this information will help give the village a great 
idea of what our community is tending go 
towards.   
 
 
No new business reported.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adjournment Committee Member Doyle motioned to adjourn 
the meeting. Committee Member Bennett 
seconded the motion. All Committee Members 
present voted aye. Motion carried at 7:02 p.m. 

 

 


